CRAFT GROUP REPORT FOR ST MICHAEL THE ARCH ANGEL.

The craft group of St Michaels — “Stitch in time’- has been meeting on a
monthly basis during the previous twelve months. We have continued to
hold our meetings on the second Saturday of the month although, the
meetings have not been held in church for the obvious reasons. We have
been fortunate to be able to meet in ‘Carols Cupcakes’ where Carol
herself has been ‘sitting and knitting” with us. Indeed, we have formed a
new relationship with several of the members of the Catholic church who
also come and join in with the activities.

Members — although not obliged to do so — have donated items that they
have created to the craft stall at St Michaels. As a result, the group have
been able to raise funds for the church to the tune of well over £300
during the last few months.

We are always looking for new members but, even if you don’t have a
craft hobby that you enjoy, you are welcome to come along and have a
cup of tea and a chat when you might find one that you would like to try.

Liz.



